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. REF ID:A2263002 .

B. Hagelin
69 Dearfield Drive
Greenwich, Connecticut

October 16, 1943,

Dear Bill,

Stu Just read me your letter over the phone, and I
want to tuank you for the very kind and generous
words you nad for my and 3tu’s part in the work for
the converter,

I have not heard from L.C.Smiths with rezard to the
présentation ceremony - they may believe be back in
Sweden - but I will wrilte dMr. Brown now, and express
my hope thut they can have me and Stu present at that
occaslon.

Stu wlll be very busy the coming weex in connectlion
with a local war relief drive, so he cannot be 1in

New York the coming Wednesday. I on the other hand
shall be happy, if we could meet in New York, so
please let me know when and where. If you are free
for luncheon, I would be very slad if you could Join
me. And if you have to spend your nilght away from
home, please try the facllities at 69 Dearfield Drive
- we are not nearly as crowded as the New York hotels!
And Annle 1is uow getting so much better, that what
she needs most now 1s to see some of our best friends

- and I hope that you could be the first here, silnge
her return from tue hospitual. Couldnt kllizabeth come
witin you?

I hope thut all is well with you, and so long - untll

Wednesday!
Sincerely

Ty
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